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From: d [hdijws@yahoo.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 22, 2003 1:03 PM
To: nprm@ttb.gov
Subject: Notice No. 4

Attn: Notice No. 4

     Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division
     Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau
     P.O. Box 50221
     Washington, D.C. 20091-0221

     Dear Chief, Regulations and Procedures Division:

     Whether I enjoy drinking flavored malt beverages like Smirnoff Ice
     and Smirnoff Ice Triple Black or not is not important. I oppose the  
     proposed regulation in TTB Notice No. 4 requiring a change in the 
     way these drinks are made because: It's NONE of the
     Government's damn business what is in these beverages as long
     as the alcohol content is not '180', or something like that. BUTT
     OUT of private business or we will butt you out. The federal 
     government should handle bigger problems like creating
     jobs and improving the economy, and considering the Bush
     Crime Family has now cost this country 3.7 million jobs, and
     they have raped this country further of it's wealth, I suggest
     you tend to Government business and stay out of the private
     sector where you do not belong. Understand? You damn will
     better...........

                                                                    J. Swedenborg --------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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